
July 31, 2021

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

Thank you for enrolling your child in a Santa Clara County Office of Education 
school.
 
California Education Code section 48980 requires that, at the beginning of the 
first semester or quarter of the regular school term, the governing board of each 
school district must notify parents/guardians of their rights or responsibilities 
under certain provisions of the Education Code. 

The SCCOE 2021-22 Annual Notification to Parents and Students is available at 
https://www.sccoe.org/depts/students/Pages/default.aspx.  If you wish to receive 
a printed copy of this document, please contact your school principal.  

Please return the attached form to your school principal or registrar to indicate 
that you have received a copy of The SCCOE 2021-22 Annual Notification to 
Parents and Students.  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Jessica Bonduris
Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services




